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Warmenhuizen, January 2023 
 
 
 
Re: GMO declaration (GMO’s, Genetically Modified Organisms)  
 
 
Dear Sir, Madam, 
 
We herewith inform you that all varieties in our assortment are obtained through non-GMO plant-
breeding methods or methods that are excluded under Directive 2001/18/EC.  
 
For more information we also refer to www.bejo.com/opinion. 
 
This declaration applies for all varieties which have been or will be marketed in the year 2023. 
After expiration of this period we are happy to provide you with a new statement.    
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Bejo Zaden B.V. 
 
 
Martin van der Voort 
Sales & Marketing Director  
 
 

http://www.bejo.com/opinion

